
Ticket Sell-Out Policy 

 

ComiCon Erie would like its attendees to know that in order to 
comply with all building capacity regulations, we have set limits in all 
categories of tickets.  We would never sell above the building 
capacity and never intend to out of courtesy for the Bayfront staff, 
security, and Erie Police department. 

Of course it is impossible to predict if and when a ticket category will 
sell out.  If this should be the case, our only option as show producers 
is to only allow those who have pre-purchased tickets in to the 
event.  Others will have to wait outside until the building capacity 
drops, or simply purchase tickets for a different day. We highly 
recommend you pre-purchase your tickets only at comiconerie.com 
in order to avoid this situation. 

If you did not buy tickets in advance, you may still come to the show 
with the understanding that pre-purchased tickets will have the right-
of-way regarding a maximum capacity situation.  

Buying your tickets in advance guarantees you will be able to enter 
the show, that you will receive your ticket(s) at the pre-sale only 
discounted rate, and if you purchase the 3-day pass, you will be 
able to get in a half hour early each day before general admission. 

 

We appreciate our customers and thank you for understanding.  


